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1. All staff and students from the secondary department (who are not exempt) will 

be expected to wear a face mask in all communal areas of the school, on all 

sites. We have applied this measure to include staff from the Primary department 

also. 

 

2. We expect all staff and students with a new shielding note to work and learn 

from home. 

 

3. When the lockdown measures are complete, and if our local area returns to Tier 

1 COVID-19 controls we will introduce such activities as: inviting specialist and 

essential curriculum practitioners working within school e.g. visiting artists, 

therapists (subject to them preparing their own COVID-19 risk assessments and 

observing their own mitigation measures) and the welcoming of parents/carers 

into school to attend the EHC review of their child/young person. 


